

Schweizerische Botschaft Ambassade de Suisse Embassy of Switzerland Посольство Швейцарии

The Ambassador

Moscow, April 27, 2017

Dear Prof. Panchenko,

Let me congratulate you and your team on the occasion of the 25-th anniversary of the Russian Foundation for Basic Research.

Your foundation has always played a key role in the development of the Russian science and promotion of international cooperation in basic research. The projects supported by the RFBR embody scientific achievement of the highest quality and strive for new knowledge.

I am especially pleased that your foundation plays an important role in strengthening the collaboration between Swiss and Russian researchers and – using this opportunity – I would like to wish you and your colleagues all the best in your honorable mission.

Sincerely yours,

Yves Rossier

Academician Vladislav Ya. Panchenko, President, Russian Foundation for Basic Research

Moscow, Russia